NEWSLETTER 7 – OCTOBER 21-25
Dear parents,
                I hope you are enjoying your weekend!
  We are looking forward to our trip on Monday. Your child should just have his/her normal lunch box and water. They will eat in the morning before we leave and again on returning at around 12.30. Children who are not going should stay at home.
     I hope you are keeping up with the reading calendar. We will be collecting them on 1st November so carry on reading!
This week`s work is as follows:
L.A: New letter Gg with its sounds and vocabulary (garden-goat-green-grass-gate-girl-gold-grapes-giraffe)
Review of other letters.
*Clapping out syllables in words to assess phonological awareness.
Math: we will introduce number 6 for recognition and formation. We have a new concept this week; patterns, we will be copying a pattern.
Science: Zoo/wild animals; where do they live? What do they eat? Do they have a pattern?
Song: Listen to the animals.
S.S: Being a good friend (behavior-sharing-co-operation)
     Have a lovely week!
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